The PCA program is the most cost effective means to enable children, adults, and seniors with
disabilities to remain in the community and avoid expensive alternatives. With needed services,
these individuals contribute to their families and communities. A significant number of people
who receive PCA services work and pay taxes.

As our economy has improved following the great recession, fewer people have been willing to
work as PCAs because the pay and benefits are lower than in almost every other occupation.
Although the work can be rewarding, it is not easy. Jobs such as fast food work and other entry
level positions often pay a more livable wage and offer better benefits.

The time to make these changes is now because we are in crisis. For more information, please
contact: Jeff Bangsberg 763-438-5805 (cell); jeffanitabb@gmail.com
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